T PREVENTION. CARE. RECOVERY.

lnl‘ Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara /

13 April 2015

D Lohr
fyi-request-2589-8766fec7 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lohr
Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 13 April 2015 seeking the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

“What percentage of pre-authorization for treatment requests were submitted, denied, or
approved in the years 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012, 2013? | am assuming these requests would have
been made on form ACC-32. Please add pre-authorization using any different forms, and fay-out
your answer in a reasonable fashion, perhaps in columns, listing type of treatment provider, the
number of requests made by that group, and a column for approved and denied.”

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by
12 May 2015.

If you have any questions about the information provided, ACC will be happy to work with you to
resolve these. Please address any concerns by emailing GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz or in writing
to Government Services, PO Box 242, Wellington 6140.

Yours sincerely

Government Services
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